
Miss K y Derderian 
345 Ea t 33 Street 
New York, N.Y. 10016 

Dear Miss Derderian: 

February 13, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of . 100 
for that purpose. 

Our receipt No. 20362 is enclosed. 

En c. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


